
From:   

Sent: 16 January 2016 14:28 
To: Planning 

Subject: [Possible SPAM, Use Caution] Application 6/2015/2515/PN3 

  

Dear Sir  

I am becoming extremely wary of the motives of various farmers surrounding Cuffley who 

seem to have the intent of turning from their long term activity and taking up a career in 

property development,to the detriment of the existing local community.  

Hence I would like to register my concern with the above application where it is intended to 

erect a new structure in a position in a large field in a manner which is potentially intrusive to 

existing housing.Why,I ask ,not place it in any other part of the large available space?  

Not wishing to doubt the landowner's intention,I would merely observe that there is nothing 

much currently to stop this building being redeveloped in 10 years into housing?It might not 

seem so likely ,of course, if it were not slap bang next to existing housing?  

Housing development by stealth is becoming a considerable concern.......  

I await your acknowledgement in due course  

S Streater  

 




